
 

Notice to Mariners 
 
Newport Harbour, Town Quay, Newport, PO30 2ED 
newport.harbour@iow.gov.uk 
01983 823885 
 
Reference Number - 04/2023    Date – 16 February 2023 
 
Notice is hereby given that the vessel Seaclear will be undertaking work to Folly 
Swing moorings, East 18 up to and including East 36. This is at the request of 
Newport Harbour. 
 
The work will be undertaken from the Monday 6 March 2023 and will be completed 
by 10 March 2023. 
 
Jonathan Brand  
Senior Harbour Master 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jonathan Brand – Senior Harbour Master 


